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Underwear shout out! 
If you have any spare pants, socks or tights at 

home it would be fantastic if we could build up a 
store of underwear in school in case of           

emergencies! 

Thank you. 

Please make sure 
your child has their 
wellies in school 
everyday.  

Please could we ask that children have a couple of pairs of 
spare clothes in their bag each day, this helps us if we need to 
change your child after their muddy adventures! Please make 

sure you include lots of socks! 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mr Savage, Miss Graham, Mrs Rudlin and Miss Reeves. 

Home weekend challenge: 

Can you dress yourself without 

grown up help? 

‘Making area’ 

From next week onwards I plan to introduce a 
‘making area’ in the classroom that can be a place 
for children to build and develop their creativity.  

If you have any empty bottles or boxes at home 
then bringing them in to 

start it off would be greatly 
appreciated. 

Writing weekend challenge: 

Can you write your name? 

Maths weekend challenge: 

Can you recognise numbers 1-10 or 

even beyond? 

This week we have been looking at police officers and 
how they help us. We were lucky enough to have a 

visit from a police officer on Tuesday and the children 
all enjoyed taking turns trying on uniform and having 

their fingerprints taken!  
 

Within this part of the topic we have been practising 
sticking words together to make a sentence and then 

writing it underneath. In maths we have been      
continuing our work with numbers 1-20 including    

ordering them and recognising each numeral. Next week 
we will be looking at forming the numbers which can 

be tricky so any practise the children can get at home 
would be fantastic. 


